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November 1, 2012 
 

 
 
Kris Sperry, M.D. 
GBI Medical Examiner’s Office 
3121 Panthersville Road 
Decatur, GA  30034 
 
Dear Dr. Sperry: 
 
Congratulations!  On behalf of the National Association of Medical Examiners (NAME), I want to 
congratulate you on successfully continuing full accreditation for the GBI Medical Examiner’s Office – 
Decatur, Georgia.  NAME accredited offices represent the highest quality of death investigation system.  
The citizens can be proud of the hard work, dedication, and leadership made by you and your staff in 
attaining this accreditation.   
 
Once again, congratulations. 
 
 Sincerely,  
 

 
David R. Fowler, M.D., Chairman 
NAME Inspection and Accreditation Committee 
 


